The Plano Police Christmas Cops

is proudly presented to

Spring Creek Academy

In recognition of your support for our 2022 Christmas Cops Program

On behalf of our program members and volunteers,
we extend a heartfelt “Thank You” to you and your family this Holiday Season.
Due to your generous support, Christmas will be a much happier time

Jor those who are assisted through our program.

~ Sponsored by the Plano Police Association



